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DEPOSIT DATE
Ms. Judith I\. Pristas 
Gold Coast Phones, Inc. D2481,1,~ FEB 1 G 2:JUO 
12531 SW 115 Avcnuc 
Miami, FL 33176 

Dcar Ms. Prislas: 

This is a follow up to your letter dated January 26 concerning your request to cancel your pay 
telephone certificate. A company must not have any outstanding balance with the Commission 
before it can bc granted a voluntary cancellation. In this case, you have a balance of $27.78 from 
thc 1996 regulatory assessment fee return. Our records show that the fee was due by January 30, 
1997, but that your payment was not postmarked until November 10, 1998. You paid $45.72 of the 
$50.00 minimum fee, but none of the $12.50 penalty and $11.00 interest. This leaves a balance of 
$27.78. 

Once thc Commission receives your check for $27.78, I will open a docket to cancel your pay 
telephone certificate with an effective date of December 31, 1999. Please respond by February 21, 
2000. Ifyou havc any questions, just let me know. I can be reached at (850) 413-6502-voice, (850) 
413-6503-fax, and by internet e-mail at pisler@psc.state.fl.us. 

Sincerely, 

MEMO 

GOLD COAST PHONES, INC. 

Mr. Steven w. Pristas 
12531 SW 115th Ave 
Miami, FL 33176 
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February 4,2000 

Ms. Judith A. I'ristas 
Gold Coast Phones, Inc. 
1253 1 SW 1 15 Avenue 
Miami, FL 33 176 f 
Dcar Ms. Pristas: y;b 

This is a follow up to your letter dated January 26 concerning your request to cancel your pay 
telephone certificate. A company must not have any outstanding balance with the Commission 
before it can be granted a voluntary cancellation. In this case, you have a balance of $27.78 from 
the 1996 regulatory assessment fee return. Our records show that the fee was due by January 30, 
1997, but that your payment was not postmarked until November 10, 1998. You paid $45.72 of the 
$50.00 minimum fee, but none of the $12.50 penalty and $1 1.00 interest. This leaves a balance of 
$27.78. 

Once the Commission receives your check for $27.78, I will open a docket to cancel your pay 
telephone certificate with an effective date of December 3 1, 1999. Please respond by February 2 1, 
2000. If you havc any qucstions, just let me know. I can be reached at (850) 413-6502-voice,'(850) 
4 13-6503-fax, and by internet e-mail at pisler@psc.state.fl.us. 

Sincerely, 

Paula J. Isler, Research Assistant w 
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CAI'ITAL CIRCLE OPFICE CENTER 2540 SIIUMARD O A K  BOULEVARD TALLAIMSSEE, FL 32399-0850 
An Allirinative ActionlEqunl Opportunity Employer 

I'SC Websile: htlp://w~v~v.floridapse.conl Internet E-mail: coiitact@psc.state.fl.us 
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